AMERICAN ARBITRATION ASSOCIATION®

Minnesota No-Fault Online Scheduling System
Enhancements

In an effort to improve the user’s experience with the online scheduling system, the American Arbitration Association®
(AAA®) will be releasing a number of enhancements to the system. A full list of new functionality is included below, as well
as the enhancements that have been released since the launch of the system on June 1, 2018.

What's New in the Online Scheduling System:

e Improved layout and navigation

e Use of a global calendar to capture and submit unavailability

e Unavailability will save and can be used for multiple cases

e One centralized location to submit unavailability for all cases, as either a representative or arbitrator
e Ability to customize your calendar based on the needs of each individual client

e Easily identifiable Scheduling Periods and Due Dates

e  Simplified Recurring Unavailability tool

Previous Enhancements:

e Ability to clear all unavailability at one time
e Ability to clear unavailability for a specific period of time

e Ability to quickly jump around to various months through the "View Calendar” option

If you have any questions regarding the enhancements, please feel free to contact Krista Peach at 612-278-5114 or by
email at KristaPeach@adr.org.
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